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OUR WORK CONTINUES:

Dying Right NC is a nonpartisan nonprofit committed to our work: advocacy for end-of-life options. This
work comes in the form of education on existing options like palliative care and hospice and advance
directives and medical aid in dying and access to experimental treatments and options for at-home
care....the list goes on. Some of our work intersects with existing laws and lack thereof, with our focus
always on options for North Carolinians. The 2024 election season is over and a new legislative session
will begin soon -- however you feel about the election results, we remain committed to our mission and
will continue collaborating with elected officials where our work and theirs overlaps.

In our last email, we invited you to tell us what you think about some topics related to end-of-life and
MAID. We were thrilled with the participation -- thank you to everyone who spent their time sharing with
us! This was our first survey like this but it won't be our last. Our supporters are the reason we can
continue to do what we do and we strive to represent you in our advocacy and educational endeavors.

IN DRNC NEWS:

Our Executive Director attended the biennial conference for the WFRTDS
Read Ed's thoughts here

The Right to Die Movement is working on a flag and looking for input!
Read more

We published a public summary of our survey results
Read more

https://dyingrightnc.org Follow us on Facebook. info@dyingrightnc.org
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